
February 17, 2015 

Mr. Robert Stein, Chairman 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 
Re: Docket No. 192B 
 
 
Dear Chairman Stein: 
 
Enclosed are an original set and 15 copies of a picture simulation accompanied by background data that 
I would like to place into evidence. 
 
I have copied all the parties on the Service List dated 2/9/2015. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Wayne McCormack 
 
593 Putting Green Lane 
Oxford, CT 06478 
 
wayne@waynemccormack.com 
203-888-3399 
 
 
Enc: 15 
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Background Information 

 

 The original photo was taken on January 15, 2015, looking north from in front of 566 
Putting Green Lane, Oxford, CT.  Its purpose was to document the height of the weather 
balloons that CPV had flown that day to simulate the height of the proposed smokestacks.  The 
original photo was taken at approximately 11:00 A.M. 
 
 The smokestacks and their plumes were taken from a photograph of the CPV plant in 
Athens, NY that was obtained through the internet.  Since the Athens plant has three 
smokestacks, one stack was edited out and the plume was reduced by one third in order to 
more closely simulate the plume from the proposed two-stack plant in Oxford. 
 
 Great care was taken to match the height of the superimposed smokestacks in this 
image with height of the two balloons flown over the CPV site on January 15th.  The stacks in 
the photo are not intended to represent the full 150 feet height of the proposed plant.  Rather, 
it appears that the lower part of the smokestacks would be hidden by trees.  The two images 
were composited in Photoshop. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


